Memo

October 28, 2013

Ian Baillie Primary

Beth McCarthy

· Picture retakes are tomorrow, October 29 in the morning. 

· The End of the Month Assembly is this Friday, November 1, at 12:30. Parents are welcome to come. Don’t forget to send in your loose change so your child’s class can receive the Penny Trophy. Please have it in by Wednesday so there will be time to count it before the assembly.

· The Walk A Thon Fundraiser is going along smoothly. The children in grades 1, 2 and 3 have walked 12 kilometers as of today and the kindergarten students have walked 6 kilometers. The money that the children raise for this fundraiser is due on Monday, November 4th. I would like to thank everyone with their support in this fundraiser. 
· The next Home and School meeting is Nov. 3 at 6:30. The main topics will be the Christmas Dinner and Christmas Shopping Party. If you are able to come to this meeting, your help and input would be greatly appreciated. 
· Just a reminder that the Halloween Dance is this Thursday afternoon at 12:30. Children are permitted to wear their costumes, however, please no face makeup whatsoever. Children are not to wear their costumes to school in the morning. They will have time to change during the dinner hour. If you are able to come and help decorate in the morning please come between 10:30 and 11:00. As well, if you have any decorations we can borrow for the dance, please bring them as well. 
· Please remember the rules of the parking lot at Ian Baillie. You must park in the lower parking lot when dropping your child off in the morning. If you are walking your child to the door, please park in the center of the parking lot. The outer parking lot is for dropping off students quickly. If you park in this area you are holding other parents up from making a quick departure from the parking lot. I thank you very much for following these rules. There is a map on the fence for you to follow if at any time you need to refer to it. 

· The Remembrance Day Program is Friday November 8, at 10:30 in the morning. Parents, grandparents etc are more than welcome to come. If your child is in the Choir, they are asked to wear black and white, however, if you have already purchased a special dress or outfit for this event, that is acceptable as well. 
